
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Universal Rotating Electrics Ltd
 Christmas and New Year

 
We will be closed from Wednesday 24

Until Friday 2
 

Again this year

we have donated the fun
Sunny Days Children’s Fund

Details can be found on our website

We would like to thank you for your custom and
continued support over the last year 
Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year!

 

 

Universal Rotating Electrics Ltd
Christmas and New Year 

opening times! 

We will be closed from Wednesday 24th December 2008
Until Friday 2nd January 2009 

Again this year instead of sending out Christmas cards 
to our customers, 

we have donated the funds to a local charity which is,
Sunny Days Children’s Fund 

Details can be found on our website 
(www.universal.uk.com) 

We would like to thank you for your custom and
ontinued support over the last year – wishing you a very

Christmas and a Prosperous New Year!
 

From all at Universal 
 

 

Universal Rotating Electrics Ltd 

2008 at 2pm 

instead of sending out Christmas cards  

ds to a local charity which is, 

 

We would like to thank you for your custom and 
wishing you a very 

Christmas and a Prosperous New Year! 


